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Policy 

Please find attached a copy of our 

Administration of Medicine Policy. We would 

welcome any comments or suggestions you 

may have regarding this policy.  Please feel 

free to speak to a member of staff if you 

have any comments. 

Healthy Recipe 

Please find attached a 

copy of a healthy recipe 

for you and your child 

to make and enjoy. 

Christmas Concert 

 

The Christmas Concert for the children will 

be held on Tuesday 21st December at 

1.30pm .This concert will last between 30 

and 40 minutes as the children perform a 

selection of Christmas dances, songs and 

rhymes. All parents of Pre-school children 

only are invited to watch their child. 

Christmas Party 

The Christmas party will be 

held on Friday 17th December 

from 2.30pm to 4pm. All 

children are welcome. 

Public Holidays for 

Christmas/New Year 

Monday 27th December 

Tuesday 28th December 

Monday 3rd January 

Tuesday 4th January 

There will be no charge for 

these days. 

Funding 

Could all parents please be aware that there will 

only be 4 government funded sessions on the week 

commencing 20th December.  Fees for this week 

will be adjusted to accommodate this. Children 

who only attend for funded sessions will 

therefore not be due in on Friday 24th December. 

Nursery Funding 

Could all parents be aware that the funding for 

the pre-school and ante pre-school children 

finishes Thursday 23rd December. The funding 

will start again on Wednesday 5th January. 


